
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  NEIL JENSEN, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:      Fireworks Permit Chamber of Commerce (John Burch Park) 
 
MEETING DATE: November 5, 2020 
 
BACKGROUND; 
 
Deck the Falls, put on by the Chamber of Commerce, will again hold a firework display 
in John Burch Park.  A permit was pulled and all of the necessary paperwork is on file 
including the Insurance Certificate.    
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Please approve the Fireworks Permit requested by the Chamber of Commerce for Deck 
the Falls to be held in John Burch Park.   
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Please make a motion to approve the Fireworks Permit #1128-2020 for November 28 at 
John Burch Park for The Chamber of Commerce.  














